
 

 

BUILDER BULLETIN #2013-02 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS 

2012 ONTARIO BUILDING CODE (O.Reg.332/12) 

 

In accordance with the transition provisions of the 2012 Ontario Building Code please be 

advised of the important deadline dates that may affect your current and imminent 

applications and building permits. 

 The deadline for filing of permit applications for buildings designed to comply with 

the 2006 Building Code is December 31, 2013. 

Note:  The Building Division offices close at Noon December 24, 2013 and re-open on January 2, 2014 

 

 Permits must issue within 6 months from the date of application - no extensions 

 

 Construction must start within 6 months of the permit issuance - no extensions 

 

 As of January 1, 2014 only Certified Models designed and reviewed for compliance 

with the 2012 Building Code will be acceptable. No permit applications will be 

accepted without a certified model updated to the 2012 Building Code. 

 

Technical or administrative questions about applications, permits or technical 

interpretations of the 2012 Building Code? 

 Put it in writing!  Send your question to –  

       building.inquiries@brampton.ca, subject line ‘2012 Building Code’ 

 

 We will respond in writing and post it as a general question and answer response on 

the Building Division Website   

mailto:building.inquiries@brampton.ca

